Dear Parents,

Assalamualaikum.

| hope this newsletter finds you all well.

Thank you for your co-operation throughout this unusual academic year.
The summer term has been eventful and exciting for the children.

Here are some of the highlights so far:

Animal Adventures

Owls and owl babies visited the nursery, and the children had a
fantastic time learning about, petting, and holding the owls.

The children observed caterpillars growing,
spinning cocoons, and emerging as butterflies.

Hatching eggs required a lot of patience and
close observation.

The children watched excitedly, as the chicks
cracked the shell and broke out of the eggs.

Clubs

Grace and Poise Ballet and Beams yoga clubs are going well, and the children’s enthusiasm has
ensured that they have made excellent progress.

We have more than one class running on Tuesdays and Wednesdays due to high demand.

The children’s confidence has gone from strength to strength Mashallah!

Trip to West Wittering Beach



Teachers and pupils alike, are looking forward to our trip to the seaside.

The coaches will take us on Monday 5% July and Wednesday 7™ July Inshallah.
We have an excellent ratio of children to adults, Alhamdulillah.

Please pray that the weather is good for both trips.

Transition

Inductions for the children moving to Reception should now be taking place at the schools you have
chosen for your child to attend. We will be sending you a written report of your child later in the
term. Please pass a copy on to your child’s new school. If the school requests it, we can send them
an e-copy too.

If your child has Special Educational Needs, we may need to arrange a meeting with the new school
to ensure support is in place before they move to Reception.

Staff

| would like to take this opportunity to thank the staff for their hard work and dedication during
what has been a challenging year. They have adapted time and again to new ways of working as
guidelines changed. They have supported the children in their care with exemplary skill and
commitment. Jazakallah Khair.

On a less happy note, two of our valued and popular, members of staff will be leaving us at the end
of this academic year.

Ms Idman and Ms Maryam will be venturing out to try new experiences, Inshallah.
We wish them the very best in all their future endeavours.
Returning Children

Children coming back in the new academic year, will be starting on Friday 3™ September inshallah at
normal opening times.

| look forward to seeing many of you on the trips.
Was Salam,

Shazra Abbasi



